Santa Barbara Teachers’ Association
100 N. Hope Avenue, Suite 18
Santa Barbara, CA 93110

September 19, 2018

Jacqueline Reid

President, School Board

Santa Barbara Unified School District
720 Santa Barbara Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93103

Dear Dr. Reid,

This letter is to notify the Santa Barbara School Board and the Santa Barbara
Unified School District that the Santa Barbara Teachers’ Association is sun-shining
the following:
e Article VI--Hours and Conditions
o Teacher work day designation
o Co-teaching language
TOSA language
And other

O

o}

Sincerely,

i

Helen Murdoch
SBTA Bargaining Team Chairperson

Cc:  Cary Matsuoka



